
NOTES 

The Royal Statistical Society has announced the publication of a 
new journal, Applied Statistics, under the editorship of Mr. L. H. 
C. Tippett. Volume 1, number 1 dated March 1, 1952 was published 
on April 25. 

The Second Graduate Fellowship Program of the National Science 
Foundation, providing awards for study during the 1953-54 aca­
demic year, will get under way early in October. Application forms 
for both predoctoral and postdoctoral graduate fellowships for the 
1953-54 academic year may be obtained after October 1, 1952, 
from the National Science Foundation, Washington 25, D.C. Com­
pleted applications must be returned to the Fellowship Office, Na­
tional Research Council, by January 5, 1953. 

Twenty-five fellowships are offered by the American Association 
of University Women to American women for advanced study or re­
search during the academic year 1953-54. Applications and support­
ing materials must reach the office in Washington by December 15, 
1952. For detailed information concerning these fellowships and in­
structions for applying, address the Secretary, Committee on Fellow­
ship Awards, American Association of University Women, 1634 Eye 
Street N.W., Washington 6, D. C. 

Associate Professor V. F. Cowling of the University of Kentucky 
has received a Ford Foundation Faculty Fellowship and will be on 
leave of absence at Yale University. 

Dr. Allen Devinatz of the Illinois Institute of Technology has re­
ceived a National Science' Foundation Postdoctoral Fellowship and 
will study at the Institute for Advanced Study. 

The honorary degree of Doctor of Science was conferred on Dean 
Emeritus L. P. Eisenhart by Princeton University on June 17. 

Dr. I. B. Fleischer of the University of Chicago has received a 
National Science Foundation Postdoctoral Fellowship and will study 
at the University of Nancy. 

The honorary degree of Doctor of Science was conferred on Dr. 
Kurt Gödel of the Institute for Advanced Study by Harvard Uni­
versity on June 19. 

Dr. D. J. Lewis of the Ohio State University has received a Na­
tional Science Postdoctoral Fellowship and will study at the Insti­
tute for Advanced Study. 

Dr. A. E. Livingston of the University of Oregon has received a 
National Science Foundation Postdoctoral Fellowship and will study 
at the Institute for Advanced Study. 
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